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SB1503 needs to be halted and our current laws need to be enforced.  This bill will 

do nothing to prevent suicide, violent crime, or keep criminals from obtaining 

firearms.  We need sincere efforts from our local and state governments rather than 

pushing nonsense like this bill.  Please stop the attack on our rights and liberties.  

Start working on attacking the drug, gang, and family disintegration issues within our 

state.  If we truly want to make a difference we will go to the root of the problem.  

Pushing this bill only proves that you as our elected officials, do not have a sincere 

drive to make a difference in those areas.  It shows that you are only interested in 

finding ways to restrict the rights of the honest upstanding citizens within our state 

and funding anti 2A special interest groups.  Stop the attack on our 2A rights and 

Oregon Constitution.  STOP THE PROGRESSION OF SB1503! 


